
Response to E04-000079-1 
 
1. The emissions designator on the 731 form should be changed to 

15K0F1D.  A revised test report has been uploaded with the change. 
 
2. The EUT was tested at maximum power and the customer indicated 

that it did seem low but that the number measured was acceptable and 
possible for the EUT. 

 
3. Test setup photos have been uploaded. 


